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Read Along with Pastor Chris
Pastor Chris has already begun finding books that he is planning on
reading during his sabbatical and wanted to offer you the opportunity
of reading along with him in this time. You are invited to look through
the following book list and see if any of the titles are of interest to
you. Once Pastor Chris returns from his sabbatical he will offer times
to discuss the books that you have read along with him. 

“How Ableism Fuels Racism”  Lamar Hardwick
“My Body is Not a Prayer Request” Amy Kenny
“Disciples and Friends: Investigations in Disability, Dementia, and
Mental Health” Armand Léon van van Omen, Brian R. Brock
“Becoming the Baptized Body” Sarah Jean Barton
“The Viral Underclass” Steven W. Thrasher

Congregational Meeting
To all members of North Hill Christian Church:  There will be a
congregational meeting following worship service on June 2 to
approve the Nomination Report as submitted by the Nominating
Committee and accepted by the board at the recent meeting on May
19. If you'd like to receive a copy of this listing beforehand, please
contact the church office.  If there are any other nominations for
these committees, please provide to Pastor Snow and be prepared to
submit at this congregational meeting on June 2.  We are so blessed
by the hard work of this committee - Thank you to Michele Fleck,
Nathan Burford, Jerry Klein and Pastor Chris Snow! Appreciation also
to those willing to serve on the various committees that enable our
church to reach out in our community!

_____________________________________________________________________
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Eagle Scout Project Underway!!!
The project will be moving our sound board and visual tech set up from the
balcony to the back of the sanctuary, with the goal of being completed by
mid-September.  

This is one of those projects that has been on our wish list for some time now and
fulfills the requirements for an Eagle Scout project. These requirements include,
cannot be a project considered regular maintenance, has to involve leadership
and planning, and provides a benefit for the organization receiving the project. 

Our hope is that as this project is completed we will not have to have a team of people in the balcony
each Sunday, and that those overseeing our sound and visual tech devices can more easily participate in
the worship service, especially if they are also in the choir. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________

Collection list for the Salish School Needs Pantry
Household Items: laundry detergent, fabric softener, dryer sheets, liquid hand soap, PineSol, disinfectant,
dish soap
Personal Hygiene Items:
shampoo, conditioner, toilet paper, feminine hygiene products, body wash, lotion, deodorant, razors, hair
ties, combs, hair brushes.
_____________________________________________________________________________________

No financial report for May
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June, 2024 --- Serving Schedules

June 2 June 9 June 16 June 23 June 30

Count Sheila McCrea
Patty Morris

Michele Fleck
Sally Deranleau

Linda Alexander
Arlene Pandelis

Michele Fleck
Patty Morris

Sheila McCrea
Sally Deranleau

Diaconate Nathan Burford Linda Alexander Ben Greene Sally Deranleau Michele Fleck

Elder Jerry Klein Bill Jennison Sheila McCrea Janie Selley Debbie Jennison

Lay Leader Nathan Burford Bill Jennison Sheila McCrea Sheila McCrea Nathan Burford

Power Point Natasha Carter Debbie Jennison Natasha Carter Debbie Jennison Natasha Carter

Sound Ben Greene Nathan Burford Michele Fleck Nathan Burford Ben Greene

Pick Up Bobbie Belton Arlene Pandelis Sally Deranleau Arlene Pandelis Michele Fleck

Greeter Sam Selley Bill Phipps Sarita
McReynolds

Arlene Pandelis Sam Selley

Coffee Hour Selleys


